
Los Angeles County Fire Department             
I     Informational Community Meeting

Annual Brush Clearance Inspection Program
New Requirements and Changes 

Thursday March 9, 2023
Rowland Heights Community Center

18150 Pathfinder Road
Rowland Heights

6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Diamond Bar
Hacienda Heights

Pomona
Rowland Heights

Walnut

Your local fire station will
begin inspections on May 1

in inland areas, and
June 1 in coastal areas.
If your property is not

compliant at the time of
inspection, you will have

30 days to make the
necessary corrections.

An Inspection Fee of
$100 will now be assessed on

all inspected properties
whether or not they
are found compliant.

Inspection fees will be
assessed annually and

applied to the next year's
property tax bill.

For more information:

Questions? 
Contact the Brush Clearance Unit:

fire.lacounty.gov/fire-hazard-reduction-programs

brushgroup@fire.lacounty.gov

(626) 969-2375

Property owners in Fire Hazard Severity Zones are responsible for 
clearing flammable vegetation around their homes; in order to create 
defensible space and help protect against wildfires and flying embers. 
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